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Comments: I am very concerned about the FLP project. It will not allow the public to use the NEPA process. We

cannot cut,spray,and burn our way to a healthy forest. I am very concerned about Grassy Mtn. Many areas in

Foothills are unique and should be protected. Thanks for allowing this input.

Andy Edwards


